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Green Infrastructure Strategy Update 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
1. That the Green Infrastructure Baseline Inventory Report be received as 

information; 
2. That the draft guiding principles be endorsed; 
3. That community engagement on amendments to the Official Community Plan to 

reflect the Green Infrastructure Strategy be planned and a report be brought to 
the Municipal Planning Commission with a recommendation to City Council for 
approval in the fall; 

4. That $150,000 be approved from the Reserve for Capital Expenditures (RCE) for 
this initiative as outlined in this report; and 

5. That the report of the Acting General Manager, Corporate Performance, dated 
May 14, 2018, be forwarded to the Municipal Heritage Advisory Committee for 
information. 

 
History 
At the May 14, 2018, Standing Policy Committee on Environment, Utilities & Corporate 
Services meeting, a report from the Corporate Performance Department was 
considered regarding the above matter. 
 
Your Committee is recommending that this item be referred to the Municipal Heritage 
Advisory Committee for information. 
 
Your Committee also received a presentation from Candace Savage supporting work on 
a Green Infrastructure Strategy. 
  
Attachment 
May 14, 2018 Report of the Acting General Manager, Corporate Performance. 
 


